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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Designated Agency Ethics Officials 
 
FROM: Joseph E. Gangloff, Deputy Director 
 
SUBJECT: Annual Survey of Ethics Officials 
 
 
Tomorrow is the big day!  The Office of Government Ethics (OGE) will launch its 
Annual Survey of Ethics Officials on Wednesday, October 24, 2007.  Survey invitations 
will be e-mailed to the Designated Agency Ethics Official (DAEO), Alternate DAEO, 
and other high-level agency ethics contacts throughout the executive branch. 
 
Note that OGE has asked some of the survey questions on previous occasions, e.g., 
during the survey conducted in connection with the 15th National Government Ethics 
Conference.  OGE asks questions of many different audiences and uses the information 
collected for a variety of reasons.  OGE uses the information collected to assess the 
effectiveness of the services and products it provides to various components of the ethics 
community.  Each survey is important.   
 
The Annual Survey of Ethics Officials will be available from October 24, 2007 through 
November 7, 2007. If you are a DAEO or Alternate DAEO and do not receive the survey 
invitation e-mail on October 24 or have any questions, please contact Dale Christopher, 
Associate Director for Program Reviews, at 202-482-9224 or by e-mail at 
dachrist@oge.gov. 
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